
Bryan Mellonie was an Old Worcester (1944-46) This is his
“scrapbook” and his son’s collection of Worcester

Memorabilia. Scanned and sent to me by keith broderick ow

Keith Broderick has this to say in May 2014 - “Stan Benjamin and I have lunch once a month with 3 Old
Conways. One of them told me about Bryan Mellonie, an Old Worcester, who had recently died. He told
me his son Steve had a lot of HMS Worcester memorabilia. I met Steve a few weeks ago and he kindly
lent it all to me to scan/copy etc. He and his brother wish to keep it but they have no objection to our

putting it up on the website. Bryan was on the ship in the 2nd world war and was evacuated to
Footscray. In the photo of the ships company at Footscray he is first cadet on left hand side 3rd row

from the top.















Here follows on the next three pages, a letter written to
Bryan Mellonie which contains some interesting

recollections.































Here follows, on the next six pages, a letter written to bryan
Mellonie by a gentleman in singapore containing the

recollections of his time on Worcester II. I am not sure all the
pages are there, but, I have included what I have.























Bryan’s Son thinks that his Dad may be the Cadet third from top in the left hand row of this
photo which was taken at Foots Cray Place.



Here follows an article on the next  eleven pages, about the
worcesters. The pages are not complete.






























